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RE: Proposed Waiting Restrictions 
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Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Station Court and High Street, Kingswood – proposed waiting restrictions 
  
I am writing to you as you may be affected by a traffic scheme in your area. 
 
South Gloucestershire Council proposes to install no waiting at any time restrictions (double yellow lines) at the junction 
of Station Court and High Street, Kingswood, to remove problem parking that is restricting visibility and affecting access 
for larger vehicles, in particular refuse wagons and as such is undertaking this informal consultation to allow local 
residents the opportunity to view the proposals and submit any comments or objections to the proposals. 
 
The consultation is open from 2nd December 2024 (you will not be able to view the documents online before this 
date). If you wish to comment on the scheme please respond by 23rd December 2024 to have your say. To respond to 
the consultation and have your views taken into account, you must complete the online questionnaire. 
 
You can view the drawings and further details about the planned scheme online at www.southglos.gov.uk/consultation 
or by using the QR code below.  
 
If you do not have access to the internet and wish to have a paper copy of all the information and questionnaire to 
complete, please request a copy by calling 01454 868988.  
 
                        Scan Here:   
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